
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 5, 2011  
 
Allyson Brooks, Ph.D. 
State Historic Preservation Officer 
Department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation 
1063 Capitol Way, Suite 106 
Olympia, WA 98501 
 
RE:   2010 Recreation Grants EO 05-05 Compliance 

List of Exempted Projects – State Grants 
 

Dear Dr. Brooks: 
 
I am writing with information on projects recently awarded funding by the 
Recreation and Conservation Funding Board (RCFB) and Salmon Recovery 
Funding Board when each met to consider projects in the following programs: 

• Aquatic Lands Enhancement Account Program  
• Boating Infrastructure Grants 
• Firearms and Archery Range Recreation Program  
• Land and Water Conservation Fund  
• Recreational Trails Program 
• Salmon Recovery 
• Washington Wildlife and Recreation Program. 

 
As noted in the attached table, and as described in the April 2010 programmatic 
agreement between DAHP and RCO, we have determined that these projects 
are exempt from further consultation with your agency.  Please let me know if 
you concur with these exemptions or would like more information.  If you would 
like to see the full listing of projects considered for funding, including those on 
which we are now processing cultural resources information just let me know. 
 
I may be reached at (360) 902-3008 or Greg.Lovelady@rco.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Lovelady 
Grant Services Program Manager 
 
Enclosures 


